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Hugh Handeyside

From: Hugh Handeyside

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 2:14 PM

To: '‘Bowen, Brigham (CIV)'; Powell, Amy (CIV); Kirschner, Adam (CIV); Singer, Samuel M.
(CIV)

Cc: Hina Shamsi

Subject: Email notification to Elias Mohamed

Brigham,

We understand that Elias Mohamed, one of our seven clients no longer on the No Fly List as of last October, recently
received an email notification from the U.S. consulate in Jeddah. That notification requested that Mr. Mohamed
schedule a time late next week for a meeting at the consulate to “update” him on his “travel status.” Mr. Mohamed
does not know how the consulate obtained his email address, as he does not recall ever corresponding with or providing
his contact information to anyone there.

We would appreciate an explanation as to why he was contacted in this manner and what specifically is to be conveyed
in this “update.” We also emphasize that any communications with our clients that relate to the matters at issue in this
lawsuit must be directed to counsel.

Regards,
Hugh

Hugh Handeyside

Staff Attorney, National Security Project
American Civil Liberties Union

125 Broad St, 17th Floor

New York, NY 10004
hhandeyside@aclu.org

(212) 519-7857




